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9th May 2023 

Dear Parents / Guardians 
 

Each year, during May, we deliver NSPCC assemblies to our children which helps to ensure 
they know age appropriate information about safeguarding and about looking after 
themselves. This year we are also fortunate to be hosting some volunteers from the NSPCC 
who will be leading a couple of workshops with some of our older children. 

 
NSPCC don’t charge us for the use of their excellent materials or for the volunteers who are 
attending school. They are however a charity and have asked if the school could perhaps run 
a fund raising event this year. So we have decided to make Thursday 25th May a non-uniform 
day for all of the children and ask if parents could make a voluntary contribution towards 
NSPCC. A suggested donation would be £1 but we understand that not everyone is in a 
position to offer this and so it is only a suggested donation. All money received will go to the 
NSPCC. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. Manning 
Headteacher 

 
 

 


